
WHEN:
Two sessions will be held on September 6th.

9:30-11:30 a.m. And 1:00-3:00 p.m.

WHERE:
The training will be held at the Transportation Department

1919 15th Ave.

We will be hearing information regarding new storm water 
regulations, presented by Mary Schroer of the NDEQ.  

Dennis Smith with LTAP will discuss how these regulation 
effect all of our operations and Best Management Practices 
you may soon be implementing into your daily operations.

It is important that field staff, maintenance staff, 
supervisors, and facility managers from all 

departments attend one of the sessions.


